
 

 

 
 
 

VB # 11 – June 12, 2024 
 

 
 

Dear WIC Vendors: 

Please be advised of scheduled eWIC system maintenance on Sunday, June 16, 2024, from 3:00 a.m. 
to 9:00 a.m. The application that processes WIC EBT transactions may be down during this time, which 
may impact transactions.  

We apologize for the inconvenience. If you have any questions, please contact the Vendor Management 
Agency. 

 

Thank you, 

 

NYS WIC Program 

 
 
 
 

 
 

NYS WIC PROGRAM 
V E N D O R  B U L L E T I N   

Title:  EBT System Maintenance 


